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ACRS SUBCOMMITTEE ON MATERIALS AND METALLURGY
TO MEET IN ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND, ON NOVEMBER 16

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards (ACRS)
has scheduled a meeting of its subcommittee on materials and metallurgy on November 16 in
Rockville, Maryland.

The meeting, which is open to the public, will be held in Room T-2B3 of the agency’s Two
White North building, at 11545 Rockville Pike. It will begin at 8:30 a.m.

The subcommittee will discuss the proposed regulatory guide on calculating the extent of
nuclear reactor vessel embrittlement. For additional information contact Noel Dudley, at 301-415-
6888. ACRS meeting notices, transcripts and letters are available on the internet,
at http://www.nrc.gov/ACRSACNWI/
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